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Hurricane Season Is Here! 
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Sewer Rate Increase 
 

Effective July 1, 2017, the James 

Island Public Service District will 
be implementing the second 
phase of a rate increase that was 
approved during last year's 
budget.  The James Island Public 
Service District has had several 
on-going unfunded State and 
County mandated projects 
totaling, $3,121,190 which has 
forced us to raise our rates.  The 
cost to operate and maintain our 
wastewater system costs more 
each year.  When we maintain 
our system, we are also 
protecting our environment and 
the health of our island. 
 
Please find a breakdown of our 
monthly base and user charges 
below: 
               

RESIDENTIAL 
                Old Rate        New Rate 

Base Charge            $15.80           $17.05           
Volumetric Rate      $ 4.65              $5.02 
 (per ccf)                               
Maximum Rate       $80.90           $87.36 
 
Non-Metered     $43.70          $47.17 
(Wells) 
 

(New Rates Effective 7/1/2017) 
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